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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are in a very busy time for Primary Schools in general at the moment, and at Framfield we really enjoy  
being busy.  Last week our Year 6s completed their Key Stage 2 National Tests, or SATS, all following the 
school motto of ‘Be the best you can be; Living life in all its fullness’.  You can see a joyful picture of them all 
having a well deserved celebratory drink and cookie below! 

Our Year 2 pupils are calmly working towards their Key Stage 1 SATS too.  The little tests they do help Miss 
Black and Mrs Ford make Teacher Assessments on the children’s attainment to date. 

Outcomes for all assessments taking place will be available, together with annual school reports, on Monday 
17th July. 

But we like to talk about ‘Living life in all its fullness (John 10:10), so it has been great to hear the school buzz 
with laughter, sport, friendship and last week a cacophony of animal noises as Puffins enjoyed their ‘Bring your 
pet to school’ afternoon! (see picture below) 

Mention must also be made of the excellent reports we are getting about year 4 and their swimming lessons at 
Maynards Green School.  The swimming teacher is very happy about the progress the children are making, and 
was enthusiastic about how enjoyable the group is to teach.  Well done year 4.  And thank you to Mrs Neal who 
accompanies the swimmers. 

Next week is the final week of term 5.  Highlights include our year 6 French Trip; a day exploring the historic 
old town of Boulogne-Sur-Mer.  Final details have been sent out today regarding pocket money and               
confirmation of times.  As was the case with the London Trip, children are welcome to bring a camera and a 
personal music player.  However, should that be incorporated in a mobile phone, we request that airplane mode 
is enabled and parents may wish to discuss post-Brexit data roaming charges with their child! 

There is further excitement at the end of the week when we have Team Rubicon in on Friday providing a 
scooter and skateboarding workshop. After the success from last year we know the children are all really 
looking forward to it.  Please can we ask that your child has their pe kit in school with trainers so they are 
able to take part. All equipment is provided including helmets for the children.  

Also on Friday, our new Headteacher, Mr Bradbeer, will be visiting us for the day.  We know everyone will 
make him feel very welcome.  He is certainly excited about meeting everyone and will join Mr Sullivan on gate 
duty at the beginning and end of the day. 



We had 5 girl footballers attending the recent Let 
Girls Play event at Uckfield College.  Incorporating 
skills practise as well as matches, the girls           
performed well at the festival, thoroughly enjoying 
the opportunity.  Lets Girls Play is a national      
movement to boost the number of female players in 
our country and to help everyone be inspired by the 
Lionesses Euros win back last summer. 

Thank you to Uckfield College for laying on the 
event. 

Both Framfield and Blackboys Schools 
attended a rounders tournament at 
Uckfield College on Tuesday afternoon.  
It was perfect weather conditions, 
with players adjusting nicely to the 
larger sized rounders pitches and using 
their striking and fielding skills to 
good effect.  Thank you to Miss     
Keenan for leading the team and for 
helping them practice at school. 

For the first time ever, we entered a Federation Girls 
Under 8 team into the annual Soccer Sixes tournament 
organised by Uckfield Grasshoppers.  On a hot Saturday 
morning, the team did remarkably well, winning 1,     
drawing 2 and losing 1 of their matches.  The girls played 
brilliantly, impressing a large crowd with their            
determination and skills. 

All the girls received a medal for their efforts and 
hopefully we have inspired some keen footballers for the 
future.  Their attitude was spot on throughout. 



PTFA News 

* TUESDAY 20th JUNE. Please bring your bag (or 
bags!) BY 9 AM and help us raise lots of much 
needed money for FRAMFIELD SCHOOL. 

*Friday 9th June - non school uniform day in ex-
change for a bottle for the spring fair 

* Saturday 24th June—Summer Fair 
 
*Friday 7th July - School disco after school. 
More details to follow.  

 

 

Thank you to Freeman Forman Sales and 
Letting Agents who ran a colouring       
competition for Kingfishers class. Their 
fantastic work was displayed in their     
window for everyone to see.  Congratula-
tion to Nata for scooping the first prize. 

Please could we ask for any for clear glass jam jars (just the normal jam jar size) importantly 
with a lid. We need them for an Eco stall at the Summer fair which is the 24 June 2023. If 

they can be dropped off at school in the clear boxes under the bench by the gate.  

In order to help school development planning for academic year 2023/24, we would be grateful if parents 
could spare a few minutes to fill out an online questionnaire.  If you have a number of children at the 
school, you may wish to complete a separate form for each child, unless their experiences and views are 
similar. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/
e/1FAIpQLScmf33uhePhVy1HkEyMpVZKPkZJtVvcWI6cYemXON1JG50jUg/viewform 

We will close the questionnaire at the end of May half term.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScmf33uhePhVy1HkEyMpVZKPkZJtVvcWI6cYemXON1JG50jUg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScmf33uhePhVy1HkEyMpVZKPkZJtVvcWI6cYemXON1JG50jUg/viewform


5Rs Nominees! 

 

Peacocks  -  Erin    Peacocks - David 

Kingfishers - Bowen and Tom  Kingfishers - Isabel and Esmae 

Puffins - Isobel and Luca  Puffins - Jacob and Vanya 

Eagles - All of Eagles!   Eagles - Lilian and Joe 

 

1st place 

Week 1 Yr 5 

Week 2 Yr 5 

2nd place 

Week 1 Yr 4 

Week 2 Yr 3 

3rd Place 

Week 1 Yr 2 

Week 2 Yr 6 

   

Celebrating Success 

Week 1 

Puffins   Eagles 

Thomas   Mollie and Isaac 

Jacob    Oscar 

Luca    Violet 

 

Week 2 

Puffins   Eagles 

Thomas   Mollie 

Jacob    Isaac 

Neve    Oscar  

Future Dates: 
 

INSET DAYS                                Friday 21st July  
                                                                        

SUMMER TERM  

Mon 19th– Thurs 22nd June   Year 6 Bikability Course 

Saturday 24th June    PTFA Summer Fair 

Thursday 29th June    Years 6 Leavers Service, Crowborough 

Wednesday 5th July, 6pm   KS2 School Performance 

Thursday 6th July, 1.45pm   KS2 School Performance 

Monday 10th July, 1.10-3pm  Sports Day 

Monday 17th July, 1.10-3pm  Reserve Sports Day 

Wed 12th - Fri 14th July   Year 6 PGL Trip 

AUTUMN 2023 

Mon 18th - Fri 22nd September  Year 5/6 PGL Trip 

Friday 10th October     Influenza Nasal Spray Session Date  

 

 

  

 Gold 

 Week 1 Joshua, Isobel   

 Week 2 Freddie 

 Silver    

 Week 1  Joshua, Isobel, Harry. P   

 Week 2  Freddie 



 

Tm 5/Week 5 

    

 
Monday  22/05 Red Butler Music Lessons 

KS2 Stoolball and Rounders 3-4pm 

Reception and KS1 Bat and Ball Club, 3-4pm 
Tuesday  23/05 Red Butler Music Lessons  

Reading Café Club, 12-12.45pm 

Le Tennis Club, 3-4pm 

All Stars Football Club, 3-4pm 

Puffins Art Club, 3-4pm 

 

Wednesday 24/05 Year 6 Federation French Trip 

Puffins Class Assembly, 9.05am, Memorial Hall 

Peacocks Forest School 

Year 1 Forest School 

Year 4 Swimming Lessons, Maynards Green Primary School, 1-2.45pm 

Thursday 25/05 Puffins Recorder Lessons 

Choir Club, 12-1pm 

Friday 26/05 Skateboarding and Scooter Workshop  

Prayer Club, 12-1pm 

 

Tm 6/Week 1 

   

Monday  05/06 Red Butler Music Lessons 

KS2 Stoolball and Rounders 3-4pm 

Reception and KS1 Bat and Ball Club, 3-4pm 

Tuesday  06/06 Reading Café Club, 12-12.45pm 

Red Butler Music Lessons  

Le Tennis Club, 3-4pm 

Art Club, 3-4pm 

Table Tennis Club, 3-4pm 

Wednesday  07/06 Open the Book Assembly 

Peacocks Forest School 

Year 6 Forest School 

Thursday 08/06 Puffins Recorder Lesson 

Choir Club, 12.30-1pm 

Sussex Cricket Club, 3-4pm 

Friday 09/06 PTFA Non School Uniform Day—Donate a Bottle 

Prayer Club, 12.30-1pm 


